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BCLP Partner Tom Lee recently participated in a panel discussion on the regulatory and litigation

risks presented by PFAS in houseware products. The panel was jointly organized by the

International Houseware Association and the Cookware and Bakeware Alliance.

PFAS compounds have been used since the 1940s in a variety of consumer products, including non-

stick cookware, and are now the subject of significant state and federal regulatory attention.

Companies in a number of industries including restaurants, apparel, personal care products and

cookware also have been sued by plaintiffs and state agencies, resulting in some casesin

settlements in the hundreds of millions, or even billion-dollar, range.

Tom is a partner out of San Francisco and leads the firm’s PFAS Team. The team advises clients on

regulatory compliance, environmental due diligence and litigation matters, and provides regular

updates on regulatory developments on the Emerging Contaminants/Emerging Solutions blog. He

is also a member of the firm's Energy, Environment & Infrastructure Practice Group, and is a trusted

adviser to clients on a range of environmental topics. Tom regularly works with clients in a variety

of industries including real estate investment and development, food and agriculture, retail and

consumer products, and chemical manufacturing and distribution.

Watch the roundtable discussion “What are PFAS? And What the Housewares Industry Needs to

Know About Them…Now.”
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RELATED CAPABILITIES

https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/insights/blogs/bclp-emerging/index.html
https://www.homepagenews.com/videos/iha-cba-roundtable-examines-pfas-regulation-impact-on-housewares/
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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